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This bill to strengthen shorthand shoreland zoning is long overdue. I have worked in 
conservation all of my adult life. The last 25 years with lake conservation. There are 
those who ignore the laws and muddy our waters and to a large degree think they are 
entitled.
We need stronger enforcement now


